
 

 

 

A BIG WELCOME TO HUNTERS MEET  

Firstly, we would like a to say a BIG thank you so much for 

supporting us! 

We want you to have the best experience as possible during these 

times.  
Considering the governments update and new restrictions, we have had to put some new 

rules in place to keep both our guests and staff safe.  

On arrival we take everyone’s temperature, so please be patience if there is another 

guest in front of you.  

The government would like you to wear a mask when entering/exiting the building, 

and any other time you are not sat at your tables.  

You can scan and check in with the official QR code via the NHS COVID-19 app. Or 

you can manually check in as well at the front desk where we can help you. 

Our staff will continue to wear face visors / masks and ensure they keep a safe 

distance when visiting your table, we also always clean our hands after serving each 

table.  

You can sanitise your hands when entering the restaurant at any time, hand sanitiser 

is provided where needed. 

Our last table sitting will be at 8.30pm to ensure we are able to close at 10pm. 

If you require any extra drinks or service please wave at one of the members of staff, 

this will not insult us.  

Staff are constantly washing their hands in between service of different tables.   

 

Again, a big thank you for coming out to support us. 

Brendan, Lesley and all the Hunters Meet Team.  

 

Don’t forget our Sunday Lunches 

every Sunday 12-2.30pm  

4 courses £22.95  

MOST WEEKENDS 


